APCET Steering Committee Meeting
Nov 20, 2004, Trung hotel, Bangkok
Background Information on the new Regional Solidarity Formation:
An initial meeting of the Adhoc body formed after APCET was transformed from an East Timorese-focused solidarity coalition into a broader regional solidarity formation. The meeting is hoped to formally consolidate the new coalition.  Please refer below for more details... 

During the closing conference of the Asia Pacific Coaltion for East Timor (APCET) in May 2004, it was recognized that the situation in the region requires a greater need for peoples movements and civil society groups to consolidate its advocacies and that there is a need for civil society to be more comprehensive and prompt in its response, more unified in stance, more transparent in its dealings and more accountable to its masses and constituents.

It was therefore proposed that an expanded (in terms of advocacy agenda) regional coalition be created.  It was envisioned that this solidarity formation will be able to help launch or coordinate regional level campaigns on burning issues affecting the peoples of the region, such as the issue of Burma, Aceh, West Papua, Mindanao, Sri Lanka, Thailand, Indochina, the war on terrorism, etc.

An AdHoc body was formed and tasked to serve as the Working Group of the new coalition that should finalize the framework and plans, as well as propose a workable mechanism that the new coalition will have to agree upon in its launching conference. 

The Pre-ACSF Meeting:

As a pre-ACSF activity, the Adhoc body (composed of about 12-15 personalities from the region) will be meeting for the first time as the working group of the new regional solidarity formation.  This is to take advantage of the presence and attendance of some of the network members at the ACSF itself.  The Working Group's meeting will be held starting in the afternoon of November 20 until the morning of November 21, 2004 in Bangkok.
